
The Loveland Archaeological Society has announced the cancellation of the 86th Annual 

Loveland Stone Age Fair at the Budweiser Events Center at The Ranch in Loveland, 

Colorado.  The Fair, which was scheduled for September 26 and 27, 2020, has been 

cancelled due to the COVID-19 pandemic and Colorado health regulations.  The 87th 

Annual Loveland Stone Age Fair will be held next year in September 2021 at The Ranch, 

if allowed.  In the interim, the Loveland Archaeological Society has loaned the 86th Annual 

Stone Age Fair to the Western Plains Historic Preservation Association, Inc., (WPHPA) 

at Sunrise, Wyoming.  They will sponsor and hold this year's Fair at the incredible 

POWARS II Paleoindian Archaeological Site at the Sunrise Mine in Hartville, Wyoming, 

on Saturday, September 26th and Sunday, September 27th, 2020.  Displays of Native 

American artifacts from around the US and the paleo artifacts found at Sunrise will be on 

display both days.  The Distinguished Lecture Series will also be presented both days.  

Admission is free and of course the public is invited to bring in artifacts for interpretation.  

See below for more information on the Stone Age Fair at Sunrise, Wyoming.   

We hope you can attend! 

 

 


